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To the Honorable _
Committee on Finance & Personnel
of the Common Council of the

City of Milwaukee

Room 205 - City Hall

Dear Committee Members:

Form CA-43

BEVERLY A. TEMPLE

PATRICIA A. FRICKER
HEIDI WICK SPOERL
KURT A. BEHLING
GREGG C. HAGOPIAN
ELLEN H. TANGEN
MELANIE R. SWANK
JAY A. UNORA
DONALD L. SCHRIEFER

REGAN
G. O'SULLIVAN-CROWLEY
Assistant City Attorneys

On August 2, 2002, the University of Wisconsin-Madison Law School sponsored a seminar
entitled “Standardized Field Sobriety Test,” which was held in Madison, Wisconsin.. Assistant
City Attorney David J. Stanosz attended this seminar and has requested to be reimbursed for his
mileage and parking expenses. Mr. Stanosz will earn 4.5 CLE credits for attending this seminar,
which are necessary for him to maintain his license to practice law. His expenses are as follows:

Transportation 7 | - $41.09

Parking = | - 320

TOTAL _ - $44.29
Thank you.

Very truly yours,

City Attorney
GFL:lmb
c: David J. Stanosz .



